
  
  
Happy Fall, Neighbors,                          Oct 3, 2024  
  
I hope you have all enjoyed another summer at Buckeye Lake.  Fall is finally upon us with long-overdue rain and 
temperatures falling. And even though many are taking their boats out of the water for the season, we can 
look forward to spending our weekends with family & friends watching the Buckeyes and enjoying the chilly 
nights in front of a fire.  
  
I just wanted to reach out on a few things:   
  
FALL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP BUSINESS MEETING  

• Our Fall Business meeKng will be on Saturday, October 19th at 9:30am (Check in beginning at 9:00am).  
• The meeKng will be held at Harbor Hills Country Club.  
• Donuts & Coffee will be available  
• New CBHA Sweatshirts & 50/50 Raffle, so bring some $$!  

  
YOUR 2025 CBHA TRUSTEES  

• We received exactly the same number of nominaKon applicaKons as we had openings for 2025, so no 
Trustee vote will be required by Membership.  

• Your list of 2025 Trustees is a`ached to this email.  
• ELECTION OF OFFICERS will be held at the November 13th Board MeeKng.  Officer selecKon is voted on 

by the Board members. This meeKng will be held at the Buckeye Lake Museum at 7pm.  
  
I’d like to express my sincere graKtude to John Julian, who will be rolling off of the Board. John contributed as 
Co-Chair of the Land Management Commi`ee, taking care of our Waterfront Strip and the health of our tree-
line. Thank you for your service, John.  
  
If you have any quesKons about anything, please let me, or any of your Board members, know.   
  
Have a safe and fun Fall!  
  

  
Lisa Powell  
President, CBHA  
Lmp8804@yahoo.com  
614-563-8188  


